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                Self-Evaluation for Improvement and Prioritisation (SEFIP)
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URGENT – Action Required
Headteacher

Dear Headteacher
Self-Evaluation for Early Years Foundation Stage in Schools
The long term sustainable improvement learning for early learners depends on the maximum effective use of all the resources and expertise available in schools, collaborative groups, the Local Authority and other partners and providers across the Bradford District. 

The Early Learning Strategy has been working to develop a tool that will support the self-evaluation of Early Years Foundation Stage and achieve the vision to grow and leads its own self-improvement.  This will take account of aim for all our children to access excellent quality learning experiences and prepare them for their next stage in learning.

The steering group have trialled the toolkit with schools during the year. It was presented to the Bradford Primary Improvement Partnership by the Early Learning Strategy Chair and to Early Year’s leader forums in October. 

This tool is part of the system to support discussions to enable schools and the District use its resources to benefit all our youngest learners and give them the best chances as they progress and be ready for their next stage of learning.

To support this process all schools are being requested to submit the judgement for the Early Years Foundation Stage by 16 January 2015 to align with school prioritisation meeting in January 2015.

Please read the schedule and share with the Early Years Leader the attached document to for completing the process. If you have any queries do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours Sincerely 
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Dulcie Leach Achievement Officer (EYFS/EYFSP Lead)

early.learning@bradford.gov.uk 
Department of Children’s Services 


Aiming High for Children 


Future House


Bolling Road


Bradford


BD4 7EB





Tel: 	01274 385728


Mobile:	07582 109259


E-Mail: 	dulcie.leach@bradford.gov.uk





Date:	 16 December 2014 
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